Table of Contents

- <u>Vet Tech</u>
- <u>Spanish</u>
- Sociology

AS Vet Tech

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

CAT -	GE	COLLDEE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
A/:]		
	r 2021 GE					1	
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Sprin	a 2021]		
Sprin	g 2021					1	
Sprine CAT	g <mark>2021</mark> GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	Evo	lanation of optomorios (CAT
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
	GE	COURSE		TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT	GE COREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer		TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable cours included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS



		Start			
					NOTES
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
САТ	GE	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	AREA				
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
	CT				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
			YEAR THREE TOTAL UNITS		
			TOTAL UNITS		



AS Vet Tech Accelerated

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

CAT -	GE	COLLDEE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
A/:]		
	r 2021 GE					1	
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Sprin	a 2021]		
Sprin	g 2021					1	
Sprine CAT	g <mark>2021</mark> GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	Evo	lanation of optomorios (CAT
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
	GE	COURSE		TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT	GE COREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer		TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable cours included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS



		Start			
					NOTES
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
САТ	GE	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	AREA				
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
	CT				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
			YEAR THREE TOTAL UNITS		
			TOTAL UNITS		



AAT- Spanish



Winter 2021

CAT

GE

AREA

....

COURSE

AA/AS DEGREE	AA-T Spanish		
AREA OF INTEREST	N/A	CATALOG	2020-21
TRANSFER SCHOOL	SJSU, UCSC	TOTAL UNITS	91
GE PATTERN	IGETC-CSU GE pattern	PLAN	2-years

UNIT

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please schedule an appointment with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

Fall 2020				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 1A	ENGL 1A	Composition & Reading	5
GE	AREA 2	MATH	Math 10 Statistics or math 44 Math for Liberal Arts	5
Major		SPAN 1	Elementary Spanish 1	5
Elec		CNSL 5	Intro to College	1

TITLE

Composition, Critical Reading & Thinking through Literature

TOTAL QUARTER UNITS

NOTES

Take an Honors version of any course if available.

Consider doing an internship.

This degree allows for elective courses. Meet with a Counselor if you would like to select different elective courses.

*Either a Physical or Biological Science needs a lab. Some courses have an embedded lab.

GE	AREA 1B	ENGL 1B	(or ENGL 1C or PHIL 1)	5
Major		SPAN 2	Elementary Spanish II	5
GE	AREA 5A		IGETC Area 5: Physical Science	5
GE	AREA 5A		IGETC Area 5 lab in physical Science or Biological Science	1
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	16
Sprin				1
	g 2021			
САТ	G 2021 GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
	GE		TITLE IGETC Area 1C: Oral Comm	UNIT 5
САТ	GE AREA AREA 1C	сомм		
CAT GE	GE AREA AREA 1C	сомм	IGETC Area 1C: Oral Comm	5

CAT	AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 1C	сомм	IGETC Area 1C: Oral Comm	5
Major		SPAN 3	Elementary Spanish III	5
GE	AREA 4	POLI 1	Intro American Gov & Politics	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	45

Optional 6-week summer session GE CAT COURSE TITLE UNIT AREA **TOTAL QUARTER UNITS** YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS 47

Exp	anation of categories (CAT)
GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area.
COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.



SPAN 5

HIST 17

(series)

MUS 8

SPAN 13B

Major

GE

GE

Elec

ЗН

AREA 4

AREA

3A

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major	AREA 3H	SPAN 4	Intermediate Spanish 1	5
Major	AREA 4	HIST 8	History of Latin America	4
Elec		SPAN 13A	Intermediate Conversation 1	4
Elec		CNSL 8	Transfer Readiness	1
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major	AREA	SDAN 5	Intermediate Spanich II	Ę

Choose between HIST 17A, B, or C: History of the United

TOTAL QUARTER UNITS

Intermediate Spanish II

Music of American Cultures

Intermediate Conversation II

States

NOTES

Fall 2021 Apply to Transfer

Spring 2022

5

4

4

4

Schedule a 30-min appointment with a counselor to petition to graduate.

With this plan, you earn an AA-T in Spanish as well as an AA in Spanish.

Don't forget about the Transfer Celebration and the Commencement Ceremony.

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		SPAN 6	Intermediate Spanish III	5
GE	AREA 5		IGETC: Biological Science	4
GE		SPAN 14A	Advanced Conversation 1	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	13
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	44
			TOTAL UNITS	91



AAT- Sociology

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

Spring 2021

AA/AS DEGREE	AA-T Sociology using IGETC-CSU GE (2-year)			
AREA OF INTEREST	N/A CATALOG 202			
TRANSFER SCHOOL	SJSU and UC Santa Cruz	TOTAL UNITS	90	
GE PATTERN		PLAN	2-years	

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

Fall 2020				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 1A	ENGL 1A	Composition & Reading	5
Major	AREA 4	SOC 1	Introduction to Sociology	5
Major	AREA 4	SOC 40	Aspects of Marriage & Family	4
Elec		CNSL 5	Introduction to College	1
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15

NOTES

An Honors version course may be substituted where applicable.

Consider doing an internship.

Winte	er 2021			
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major	AREA 2	SOC 7	Stats for Behavioral Sciences	5
GE	AREA 1B	ENGL 1B	Comp, Critical Read & Thinking	5
GE	AREA 3		IGETC Area 3: Arts choose one: Art 2E, Art 2F, Art 2J, MDIA 3, Mus 8, Phot 8, THTR 8	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14

Interested in research? Some Sociology professors work with Stanford's Research Experience Program?

Students who wish to transfer to UC should complete IGETC Area 6. This can be done with 2-years of high school foreign language or two-quarters in college with a "C" or better.

	•			
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
PreReq	AREA 4	PSCY 1	General Psychology	5
GE	AREA 5		IGETC Area 5: Biological Science	4
Major		SOC 20	Major Social Problems	4
GE	AREA IC		IGETC Area 1C: Oral Comm	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	18

Optional 6-week summer session CAT GE AREA COURSE TITLE UNIT Image: I

Exp	anation of categories (CAT)
GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area.
COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.



CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Лајог		SOC 10	Research Methods & Design	5
θE	AREA 5	GEOG 1	Physical Geography	5
θE	AREA 3		IGETC Area 1C: Oral Comm	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNIT	S 14
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
lec		ANTH 2A	Cultural Anthropology	4
6E E	Area 3	HUMN	Pick any HUMN Course #1-9	4
lec		SOC	Soc 8 or Soc 14	4
lec		SOC 23	Race & Ethnic Relations	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNIT	S 16
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
lec		HIST 17C	History of the U.S. from 1914	4
lec		POLI 1	Intro to Amer Govn't & Politics	5
lec		SOC 28	Sociology of Gender	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNIT	S 13
CAT	GE	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
	AREA			
	·	·	TOTAL QUARTER UNIT	s

TOTAL UNITS

NOTES

Fall 2021

Apply for a Transfer between Oct 1-Nov 30th. Visit the transfer center website for details.

UCSC allows students to TAG. Transfer Admission Guarantees (TAGs) need to be submitted between Sept 1-30th.

This degree allows for elective courses. Taking these elective courses, you will also earn an additional AA degree in Sociology, an AA in General Studies-Social Science, an AA-T in Social Justice Studies and General Sociology Certificate of Proficiency.

Winter 2022

Schedule a 30-min appointment with a counselor to petition to graduate with an AA-T in Sociology.

Spring 2022

Once you decide which school you will transfer to, submit a request for GE certification.

Don't forget about the Transfer Celebration and the Commencement Ceremony. See a Counselor for details.



AS - Respiratory Therapy

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

CAT -	GE	COLLDEE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
A/:]		
	r 2021 GE					1	
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Sprin	a 2021]		
Sprin	g 2021					1	
Sprine CAT	g <mark>2021</mark> GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	Evo	lanation of optomorios (CAT
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
	GE	COURSE		TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT	GE COREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer		TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable cours included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS

AAT - Geography

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

CAT -	GE	COLLDEE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
A/:]		
	r 2021 GE					1	
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Sprin	a 2021]		
Sprin	g 2021					1	
Sprine CAT	g <mark>2021</mark> GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	Evo	lanation of optomorios (CAT
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
	GE	COURSE		TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT	GE COREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer		TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable cours included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS

AST - Biology



AA/AS DEGREE	AS-T Biology		
AREA OF INTEREST	N/A	CATALOG	2020-21
TRANSFER SCHOOL	N/A	TOTAL UNITS	98-101
GE PATTERN	Foothill GE pattern	PLAN	2-year

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

Fall 2	Fall 2020				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
GE	AREA 1A	ENGL 1A	Composition & Reading	5	
Major	AREA 2	MATH 1A	Calculus	5	
Major	AREA 5	CHEM 1A	General Chemistry	5	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15	

NOTES

An Honors version course may be substituted where applicable.

Consider doing an internship.

Chemistry 1A has a prerequisite of Chem 25. Take the Chemistry 1A placement survey.

Math 1A has a prerequisite of Math 48C. For Math Placement.

Clear a prerequisite.

Students who wish to transfer to UC should complete IGETC Area 6. This can be done with 2-years of high school foreign language or two-quarters in college with a "C" or better.

	anation of categories (CAT)
GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area.
COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.

Winter	r 2021			
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 1B	ENGL 1B	Comp, Critical Read & Thinking through Literature	5
Major		CHEM 1B	General Chemistry	5
Major		MATH 1B	Calculus	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15

Spring 2021

CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		CHEM 1C	General Chemistry & Quantitative Analysis	5
Major	AREA 5	BIOL 1A	Principles of Cell Biology	6
GE	AREA 3A		IGETC Area 3: ARTS	4
GE	AREA 3H		IGETC Area 3: Humanities	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	19

Option	ptional 6-week summer session				
CAT	CAT GE COURSE TITLE		UNIT		
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
			YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS	49	



CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		BIOL 1B	Form & Function in Plants & Animals	6
Major		PHYS	Choose either PHYS 2A: General Physics or Phys 4A: General Physics (Calc)	5/6
GE	AREA 10	сомм	GETC Area 1C: Oral Comm	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	16-17
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			Change either DUVC 200 Consul Dhusies or DUVC 44. Consul	

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		PHYS	Choose either PHYS 2a: General Physics or PHYS 4A: General Physics (Calculus)	5/6
Major		BIOL 1C	Evolution, Systematics & Ecology	6
GE	AREA 4	POLI 1	Intro to American Govn't & Politics	5

TOTAL QUARTER UNITS 16-17

CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		PHYS	Choose either PHYS 2A: General Physics or PHYS 4A: General Physics (Calculus)	5/6
GE	AREA 3		IGETC Area 3: ARTS or HUMANITIES	4
GE	AREA 4		IGETC Area 4: Social Science	4
GE	AREA 4	HIST	Choose between Hist 17A, B, or C	4

17-18 TOTAL QUARTER UNITS

CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	49-52
			TOTAL UNITS	98-101

NOTES

Transfer Tip: Choose your Physics series based on your intended transfer school.

Fall 2021

Apply for a Transfer between Oct 1-Nov 30th. Visit the transfer center website for details.

Winter 2022

Schedule a 30-min appointment with a counselor to petition to graduate.

When deciding on your Area 4 Social Science GE course, connect it to a potential career if possible. Interested in Conservation, perhaps Econ 1A? Interested in becoming a psychiatrist? Perhaps Psych 1. See a counselor for additional suggestions.

Spring 2022

Once you decide which school you will transfer to, submit a request for GE certification.

Don't forget about the Transfer Celebration and the Commencement Ceremony.

Courses taken Summer 2022 do not count toward the 90-units needed for transfer.



AS - Biological Sciences



AA/AS DEGREE	Associate Science Biological Sciences		
AREA OF INTEREST	N/A	CATALOG	2020-21
TRANSFER SCHOOL	N/A	TOTAL UNITS	91
GE PATTERN	Foothill GE pattern	PLAN	2-year

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please schedule an appointment with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

Fall 2020				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA II	ENGL 1A	Composition & Reading	5
GE	AREA V	Math 1A	Calculus	5
Major	AREA III	CHEM 1A	General Chemistry	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	52

Winte	Winter 2021				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
Major		CHEM 1B	General Chemistry	5	
Major		BIOL 1A	Principles of Cell Biology	6	
GE	AREA VII	BIOL 81	Advocating for Diversity in Science	4	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15	

Spring	Spring 2021				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
Major		CHEM 1C	General Chemistry & Quantitative Analysis	5	
Major		BIOL 1B	Form & Function in Plants & Animals	6	
GE	AREA VII		Choose one (non Biol course) from Area VII	1	
GE	AREA VI	COMM 12	Intercultural Communication	5	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	17	

Optional 6-week summer session GE COURSE CAT TITLE UNIT AREA **TOTAL QUARTER UNITS** YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS

NOTES

An Honors version course may be substituted where applicable.

Consider doing an internship.

Chemistry 1A has a prerequisite of Chem 25. Take the Chemistry 1A placement survey

Math 1A has a prerequisite of Math 48C for Math Placement

Clear a prerequisite

Students who wish to transfer to UC should complete IGETC Area 6. This can be done with 2-years of high school foreign language or two quarters in college with a "C" or better.

Exp	lanation of categories (CAT)
GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area.
COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.



САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		BIOL 1C	Evolution, Systematics, & Ecology	6
Major		CHEM 12A	Organic Chemistry	4
CoReq		CHEM 12AL	Organic Chemistry Lab	2
GE	AREA I			4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	16
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		Chem 12b	Organic Chemistry	4
CoReq		Chem 12bl	Organic Chemistry Lab	2
GE	AREA IV		Any Course in Area IV	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	10
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Vajor		CHEM 12C	Organic Chemistry	4

NOTES

Fall 2021

Apply for a Transfer between Oct 1 -Nov 30th. Visit the transfer center website for details.

Winter 2022

Schedule a 30-min appointment with a counselor to petition to graduate.Following this map will also earn you a Certificate of Achievement in Bio-Health Diversity and Inclusion Leadership.

This map allows for elective units.

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		CHEM 12C	Organic Chemistry	4
CoReq		CHEM 12CL	Organic Chemistry Lab	2
Elec		ENGL 1B	Composition, Critical Read, Think through Literature	5
Elec		BIOL 8	Basic Nutrition	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	16
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	44
			TOTAL UNITS	91

Spring 2022

Don't forget the Commencement Ceremony.

Courses taken Summer 2022 do not count toward the 90-units needed for transfer.



AAT - Geography

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

CAT -	GE	COLLDEE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
A/:]		
	r 2021 GE					1	
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Sprin	a 2021]		
Sprin	g 2021					1	
Sprine CAT	g <mark>2021</mark> GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	Evo	lanation of optomorios (CAT
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
	GE	COURSE		TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT	GE COREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer		TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable cours included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS

AA-Music Technology



Spring 2021

AA/AS DEGREE	AA Music Technology		
AREA OF INTEREST	N/A	CATALOG	2020-21
TRANSFER SCHOOL	N/A	TOTAL UNITS	90
GE PATTERN	Foothill GE	PLAN	2-years

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

Fall 2	Fall 2020				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
GE	AREA II	ENGL 1A	Composition & Reading	5	
Major		MTEC 50A	Intro. To Music Technology	4	
Major			Choose from MTEC Support Courses	4	
GE	AREA VII		Area VII-Lifelong learning	4	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	17	

NOTES

An Honors version course may be substituted where applicable.

An Honors version course may be substituted where applicable.

Consider doing an internship.

Winte	r 2021			
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA V	MATH 10	Elementary Statistics	5
Major		MTEC 51A	Studio Recording	4
major		MTEC 70A	Pro Tools 101-Avid Cert.	4
GE	AREA VII		Area VII-Lifelong Learning (Recommend 1-unit PHED course)	1
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14

- opini				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		MTEC 52A	MIXING & MASTERING I	4
Major		MTEC 55A	INTRO TO GAME AUDIO	4
GE	AREA III		Area III-Natural Science w/Lab	5
			TOTAL OUARTER UNITS	13

Option					
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS				
	44				

Exp	lanation of categories (CAT)
GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area.
COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.



CAT	GE	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
	AREA			
/lajor		MTEC 57A	Sound Design for Film & Video	4
/lajor		MTEC 62A	Composing/Producing Electronic	4
GE	AREA IV		GE Area IV-Social/Behavioral Sciences	4
Vajor			Choose from MTEC Support Courses	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	16
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Vlajor	AREA I		Choose from MUS 11D or 11E	4
Elec			Choose from MTEC Support Courses	4
GE	AREA VI		GE Area IV-U.S. Cultures & Communities	4
Elec			Choose from MTEC Support Courses	4
				16
				10
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
		COURSE		
Elec		COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Elec Elec Elec		COURSE	TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses	UNIT 4
Elec Elec Elec		COURSE	TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses Choose from MTEC Support Courses	UNIT 4 4
Elec Elec Elec		COURSE	TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses	UNIT 4 4 4
Elec Elec Elec		COURSE	TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses Choose from MTEC Support Courses Choose from MTEC Support Courses	UNIT 4 4 4
CAT Elec Elec Elec Elec		COURSE	TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses	UNIT 4 4 4 2-4
Elec Elec Elec Elec	AREA AREA GE		TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT 4 4 4 2-4 14-16
Elec Elec Elec	AREA	COURSE	TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses	UNIT 4 4 4 2-4
Elec Elec Elec Elec	AREA AREA GE		TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT 4 4 4 2-4 14-16
Elec Elec Elec Elec	AREA AREA GE		TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT 4 4 4 2-4 14-16
Elec Elec Elec Elec	AREA AREA GE		TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT 4 4 4 2-4 14-16
Elec Elec Elec Elec	AREA AREA GE		TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT 4 4 4 2-4 14-16
Elec Elec Elec Elec	AREA AREA GE		TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT 4 4 4 2-4 14-16
Elec Elec Elec Elec	AREA AREA GE		TITLE Choose from MTEC Support Courses TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT 4 4 4 2-4 14-16

NOTES

This degree allows for elective courses to reach the minimum 90-unit requirement. By taking select MTEC Support Courses as electives, you can also earn Certificates of Achievement or Proficiency in additional Music Technology specializations.

Spring 2020

Schedule a 30-min appointment with a counselor to <u>petition to graduate</u> before June 1, 2022.



AAT - PSYCHOLOGY

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

CAT -	GE	COLLEGE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
					7	-	
Winte	- 2021 GE						
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Spring	2024				7		
Spring		1					
<mark>Spring</mark> CAT	<mark>g 2021</mark> GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	Evo	lanation of optomorias (CAT
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
Optior	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS

AAT - SOCIAL JUSTICE

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

C	GE	COLLDEE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
A/:]		
	r 2021 GE					1	
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Sprin	a 2021]		
Sprin	g 2021					1	
Sprine CAT	g <mark>2021</mark> GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	Evo	lanation of optomorios (CAT
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
	GE	COURSE		TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT	GE COREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer		TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable cours included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS

AST - BUSINESS

-			
		AA/AS DEGREE	
FOOTHILL	C	AREA OF INTEREST	
COLLEGE	5	TRANSFER SCHOOL	
YEAR ONE	Hart Start	GE PATTERN	

CATALOG

PLAN

TOTAL UNITS

Fall 20)20					
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
			TOTAL QUARTER UNI	rs		
Winte						
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
			TOTAL QUARTER UNI	rs		
Spring	a 2021					
САТ	GE	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
	AREA					
					Exp GE	Ianation of categories (CAT) General Education: A course that
						fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with
						another course that meets the same
			TOTAL QUARTER UNI	rs	COREQ	GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study
						required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
Option		ek summer :	session		PREREC	Pre-requisite: A course required to be
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		taken before the next course in the sequence.
					MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
					ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course
						included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
						units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems.
			TOTAL QUARTER UNI			An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested
			YEAR ONE TOTAL UNI	rs		in learning more about.



		Start			NOTES
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
	GE				
CAT	AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
САТ	GE	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	AREA				
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		4
			TOTAL UNITS		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·

AST Public Health

-			
		AA/AS DEGREE	
FOOTHILL	C	AREA OF INTEREST	
COLLEGE	5	TRANSFER SCHOOL	
YEAR ONE	Hart Start	GE PATTERN	

CATALOG

PLAN

TOTAL UNITS

Fall 20)20					
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
			TOTAL QUARTER UNI	rs		
Winte						
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
			TOTAL QUARTER UNI	rs		
Spring	a 2021					
САТ	GE	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
	AREA					
					Exp GE	Ianation of categories (CAT) General Education: A course that
						fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with
						another course that meets the same
			TOTAL QUARTER UNI	rs	COREQ	GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study
						required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
Option		ek summer :	session		PREREC	Pre-requisite: A course required to be
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		taken before the next course in the sequence.
					MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
					ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course
						included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
						units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems.
			TOTAL QUARTER UNI			An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested
			YEAR ONE TOTAL UNI	rs		in learning more about.



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS

Title Page

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	2

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

٦

Fall 20	20					
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A		5		
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Winter	• 2021 GE	0011005	- 1-1-1			
CAT	AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
]		
Spring						
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
					Exp	lanation of categories (CAT)
					GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education
						requirement. It can be replaced with
						another course that meets the same GE area.
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously
Option	nal 6-wee	ek summer :	session			with another course.
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
					MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
					ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems.
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested
			YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS			in learning more about.

AAT Studio Art

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	2

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

٦

Fall 202	20						
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
	ł	ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Winter	2021						
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Spring	2021						
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	AREA						
							lanation of categories (CAT)
						GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education
							requirement. It can be replaced with
							another course that meets the same GE area.
			·	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study
							required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
Optiona	al 6-wee	ek summer	session			PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		taken before the next course in the sequence.
						MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
						ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course
							included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
							units needed to earn a degree or
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			<i>transfer to the UC and CSU systems.</i> An elective can be used to take a
							course in a subject you are interested
				YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS			in learning more about.



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS

AA-T Global Studies



Winter 2021

CAT

GE

AREA

COURSE

AA/AS DEGREE	AA-T Global Studies				
AREA OF INTEREST	N/A	CATALOG	2020-21		
TRANSFER SCHOOL	IGETC to UCB, UCLA, Global Studies	TOTAL UNITS	90		
GE PATTERN		PLAN			

UNIT

This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please <u>schedule an appointment</u> with a counselor to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you? See a counselor.

Fall 20				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 2	MATH 10	Elementary Statistics	5
GE	AREA 1	ENGL 1A	Reading & Comprehension	5
Major	AREA 4	GIST 1	Introduction to Global Studies	4
TRNSFR		SPAN 1	Elementary Spanish	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	19

TITLE

NOTES

Note: Learners-you can take an Honors version course if available. To learn more visit <u>www.foothill.edu/hon</u>.

Some major courses will also count for your General Education!

During your first quarter, schedule an appointment with a counselor to tailor this plan to your needs: <u>http://foothill.edu/counselingcounselappt</u>..html.

By the end of Spring 2022, ensure you have 45 units which is the requirement to submit a TAG.

GE	AREA 1	FNGL18	Composition, Critical Reading & Thinking Through Literature	5
Major	AREA 4	GIST 2	Global Issues	4
TRNSFR		SPAN 2	Elementary Spanish	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14
Spring	g 2021			
	-			ĺ

oprinț	9 202 1			
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major	AREA 5	GEOG 1	Physical Geography	5
Major	AREA 4	ECON 1A	Principles of Macroeconomics	5
TRNSFR		SPAN 1		5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15

Option	Optional 6-week summer session				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS				
	YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS				

Exp	lanation of categories (CAT)
GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area.
COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.



CAREER INFORMATION

	CE-			
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		ECON 1B	Principles of Microeconomics	5
Major		HIST 8	History of Latin America	4
TRNSFR	AREA 3	SPAN 4		5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Vajor	AREA 4	ANTH 2A	Cultural Anthropology	4
GE			IGETC Area 5: Biological Science	5
TRNSFR	AREA 3	SPAN 5		5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
TRNSFR	AREA 3	SPAN 6		5
GE			IGETC Area 3: Arts	5
TRNSFR		POLI 15	International Relations / World Politics	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14
САТ	GE	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
CAT		COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
CAT		COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
CAT		COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
CAT		COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
CAT		COURSE	TITLE TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT
CAT		COURSE		UNIT

NOTES

Summer 2022-Dates: Sept 1-30th Apply for a Transfer Admission Guarantee https://admission.universityofcalifornia .edu/admission-requirements/transfer -requirements/transfer-admission-gua rantee-tag.html

Fall 2022

Apply for Transfer Dates: Oct 1-30th https://admission.universityofcalifornia .edu/how-to-apply/

Winter 2023

Please schedule a Counseling appointment to discuss petitioning for graduation.

Spring 2022

Once you decide which school you will transfer to, submit a request for IGETC certification. https://foothill.edu/reg/forms/GE-Certif icationRequest.pdf

With this plan, you also receive an AA-T in Spanish.



Radiologic Technology



AA/AS DEGREE	Radiologic Technology Pre-Requisite and General Education Graduation Requirements			
AREA OF INTEREST		CATALOG	2020-21	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	N/A	TOTAL UNITS	58.5	

 GE PATTERN
 Foothill General Education Pattern
 PLAN
 1.5 years

 This road map represents one possible pathway to complete the program. Please schedule an appointment with a couhselor
 to customize this plan to meet your transfer goals and individual needs. This roadmap is not a guarantee of course availability or financial aid applicability. Questions about this path? Unsure it's right for you?
 See a counselor.

Fall 20	Fall 2020			
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
PreReq	AREA II	ENGL 1A	Composition & Reading	5
PreReq		MATH 180	Quantitative Reasoning (preferred) or you can choose	5
			Math 105 Intermediate Algebra (5 units)	
PreReq	AREA III	CHEM 30A		5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15

NOTES

The Radiologic Technology program application is due March 1st, and all program pre-requisites must be complete by the end of the Fall 2021 quarter. By completing this program map through Fall '21, you will meet all program application requirements, as well as be eligible for the Certificate of Achievement in Certificate of Achievement in Bio-Health Diversity and Inclusion in Leadership.

Biol 40A has a prerequisite of Chem 30A

Winte	Winter 2021			
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
PreReq		BIOL 40A	Human Anat & Physiology I	5
PreReq	AREA V	СОММ 2	Interpersonal Communication	5
PreReq		RT 200L	Radiologic Tech As A Career	1.5
GE	AREA VII	PHED	Choose any PHED course	1
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	12.5

Spring	Spring 2021				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
PREREQ		Bio 40B	Human Anat & Physiology II	5	
PREREQ		AHS 52	Medical Terminology	4	
GE	AREA IV	PSYC 1	General Psychology	5	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14	

Optional 6-week summer session CAT GE AREA COURSE TITLE UNIT Image: I

Exp	lanation of categories (CAT)
GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area.
COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.



САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
PreReq		Bio 40C	Human Anat & Physiology III	5
GE	AREA VI	COMM 12	Intercultural Communication	5
GE	AREA VI	IBIOL 81	Learners Engaged in Advocating for Diversity in Science	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA I	Mus 8	Music of American Culture	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	5
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	19
			TOTAL UNITS	60

NOTES

An Honors version course may be substituted where applicable.

Fall 2021

Winter 2022

Radiologic Technology program requires

completion of the Foothill General Education pattern. The GE course in Winter 2022, completes the Foothill General Education program.

All program prerequisite and application requirements were met prior to Winter quarter.

If you are considering also applying for the Respiratory Therapy program, you will need Biol 41 (prereq Chem 30A)



AA-T Political Science



AA/AS DEGREE	AA-T Political Science		
AREA OF INTEREST	N/A	CATALOG	2020-21
TRANSFER SCHOOL	SJSU-UCSC	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	IGETC-CSU	PLAN	2-years

Fall 2				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 1A	ENGL 1A	Composition & Reading	5
GE	AREA 2	MATH 10	Elementary Statistics	5
Major	AREA 4	POLI 1	Introduction to American Gov. & Pol.	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15

NOTES

An Honors version course may be substituted where applicable.

Consider doing an internship.

Students who wish to transfer to UC should complete IGETC Area 6. This can be done with 2-years of high school foreign language or two quarters in college with a "C" or better.

Winte	er 2021			
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 1B	ENGL 1B	Composition, Critical Read & Think through Literature	5
Major	AREA 4	POLI 2	Comparative Government & Politics	4
GE	AREA 3 (ARTS)		IGETC Area 3: ARTS	4
Major		POLI 15	International Relations/World politics	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	17
Sprin	g 2021			

•				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		POLI 9	Political Economy	5
GE	AREA 1C	сомм	Choose btwn Comm 1A, 1B, 2, 3, or 4	5
Major	AREA 4	HIST 17	Choose between Hist 17A,B, or C	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14

Optional 6-week summer session CAT GE AREA COURSE TITLE UNIT I

Exp	lanation of categories (CAT)
GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area.
COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.

FOOTHILL SEAR TWO

CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 3		IGETC Area 3: HUM	4
MAJOR		POLI 3	Introduction to Political Philosophy/Theory	5
GE	AREA 5		IGETC Area 5: Biological Sciences	4
G	AREA 5		IGETC Area 5: Biological or Physical Sciences Lab	1
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 5		IGETC Area 5: Physical Sciences	4
GE	AREA 5		IGETC Area 3: Arts or Humanities	4
ELEC			Principles of Macroeconomics	5
ELECT			? I was thinking of adding SPAN 1 (IGETC UC)	5
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	18
	GE			
CAT	AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Elec		SOC 15	Law & Society	4
Elect		HIST 8	History of Latin America	4
Elect		HIST 18	Intro. To Middle Eastern Civilization	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	12
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	44

NOTES

Fall 2021

Apply for a Transfer between Oct 1 -Nov 30th. Visit the transfer center website for details.

This degree allows for elective courses. Taking these elective courses, you will also earn an additional AA degree in Political Science.

Winter 2022

Schedule a 30-min appointment with a counselor to petition to graduate.

Spring 2022

Once you decide which school you will transfer to, submit a request for GE certification.

Don't forget about the Transfer Celebration and the Commencement Ceremony.

Courses taken Summer 2022 do not count toward the 90-units needed for transfer.



AS-T PHYSICS



AA/AS DEGREE	AS-T Physics		
AREA OF INTEREST	N/A	CATALOG	2020-21
TRANSFER SCHOOL	SJSU, UCSC	TOTAL UNITS	90
GE PATTERN	IGETC-CSU	PLAN	2-YEARS

Fall 2	Fall 2020			
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	Area Bl	ENGL 1A	Composition & Reading	5
Major	Area 2	MATH 1A	Calculus	5
GE	Area 3A	MUS 8	Music of American Cultures	5
	1		TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15

NOTES

An Honors version course may be substituted where applicable.

Consider doing an internship.

Students who wish to transfer to UC should complete IGETC Area 6. This can \be done with 2-years of high school foreign language or two quarters in college with a "C" or better.

Winte	Winter 2021			
САТ	GE AREA	COUENGL 1BRSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 1B	ENGL 1B	COMP/CRIT READ/THINK LITERATURE	5
Major		MATH 1B	Calculus	5
Major	AREA 5	PHYS 4A	General Physics (Calculus)	6
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	16

Sprin	Spring 2021				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
Major		MATH 1C	Calculus	5	
GE	AREA 1C	COMM 1A	Public Speaking	5	
Major		PHYS 48	General Physics (Calculus)	6	
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	16	

Optional 6-week summer session				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
			YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS	47

GE General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area. COREQ Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course. PREREQ Pre-requisite: A course required to be

Explanation of categories (CAT)

T NENEQ	taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum

units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested

in learning more about.



	05			
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		MATH 1D	Calculus	5
GE	AREA 4	COMM 12	Intercultural Communication	5
Major		PHYS 4C	General Physics (Calculus)	6
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	16
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
GE	AREA 4	COMM 10	Gender, Communication, & Culture	5
GE	AREA 3H	MDIA 11	Intro to Popular Culture	4
GE	AREA 5	ANTH 1	ro to Physical Anthropology	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	13
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
MAJOR		PHYS 4D	General Physics (Calculus)	6
GE	AREA 4	HIST 17	Choose btwn HIST 17A,B, or C	4
GE	AREA 3		IGETC Area 3: ARTS/HUMN	4
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT

TOTAL QUARTER UNITS

TOTAL UNITS

43

90

NOTES

Fall 2021

Apply for a Transfer between Oct 1 - Nov 30th. Visit the transfer center website for details.

Winter 2022

Schedule a 30-min appointment with counselor to petition to graduate

Spring 2022

Once you decide which school you will transfer to, submit a request for GE certification.

Don't forget about the Transfer Celebration and the Commencement Ceremony.

Courses taken Summer 2022 do not count toward the 90-units needed for transfer.

1	
	FOOTHILL
	TOOTHILL
	COLLEGE
•	



	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	2

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

Fall 2	020					
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		AHS 50A		1.5		
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	1.5		
Winte	r 2021					
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
	AREA					
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
				1		
Sprin	g 2021					
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
					Evn	lanation of categories (CAT)
					GE	General Education: A course that
						fulfills a specific general education
						requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same
					00050	GE area.
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously
Optio	nal 6-we	ek summer	session			with another course.
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
					MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
					ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course
						included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
						units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems.
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			An elective can be used to take a
			YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS			course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

C	GE	COLLDEE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
A/:]		
	r 2021 GE					1	
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Sprin	a 2021]		
Sprin	g 2021					1	
Sprine CAT	g <mark>2021</mark> GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	Evo	lanation of optomorios (CAT
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
	GE	COURSE		TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT	GE COREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer		TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable cours included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS



	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	2

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

Fall 2	020					
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		AHS 50A		1.5		
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	1.5		
Winte	r 2021					
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
	AREA					
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
				1		
Sprin	g 2021					
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT		
					Evn	lanation of categories (CAT)
					GE	General Education: A course that
						fulfills a specific general education
						requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same
					00050	GE area.
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously
Optio	nal 6-we	ek summer	session			with another course.
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
					MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
					ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course
						included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
						units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems.
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			An elective can be used to take a
			YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS			course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.

	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

C	GE	COLLDEE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
A/:]		
	r 2021 GE					1	
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
Sprin	a 2021]		
Sprin	g 2021					1	
Sprine CAT	g <mark>2021</mark> GE AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	Evo	lanation of optomorios (CAT
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
	GE	COURSE		TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT	GE COREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer		TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable cours included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimun units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems



GE AREA

GE AREA

CAT

CAT

art .			
			NOTES
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		
COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		

САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	



TOTAL UNITS

AA-T English



AA/AS DEGREE	AA-T English				
AREA OF INTEREST	N/A	CATALOG	20-2021		
TRANSFER SCHOOL	SJSU, UC Berkeley	TOTAL UNITS	90		
GE PATTERN	IGETC - CSU GE	PLAN	2-yrs		

Fall 2020				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major	Area 1A	ENGL 1A	Written Communication	5.0
Major	Area 3H	ENGL 43A	British Literature I: Beowolf to the late 18th Century	5.0
GE	Area 5	ANTH 1	Physical Anthropology	4.0
Elec		CNSL 5	Introduction to College	1.0
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15.0

NOTES

An Honors version course may be substituted where applicable.

Consider doing an internship.

Students who wish to transfer to UC should complete IGETC Area 6. This can be done with 2-years of high school foreign language or two quarters in college with a "C" or better.

Exp	lanation of categories (CAT)
GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the same GE area.
COREQ	Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneously with another course.
PREREQ	Pre-requisite: A course required to be taken before the next course in the sequence.
MAJOR	Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree.
ELEC	Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems. An elective can be used to take a course in a subject you are interested in learning more about.

Winter 2021				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major	Area 1B	ENGL 1B	Composition, Critical Reading, & Thinking through Literature	5.0
Major	Area 3H	ENGL 43B	British Literature II: Romantic Period to the Present	5.0
GE	Area 4	SOC 1	Introduction to Sociology	5.0
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15.0

Spring 2021

CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		ENGL 11	Introduction to Poetry	4.0
GE	Area 2	MATH 10	Elementary Statistics	5.0
GE	Area 5	GEOG 1	Physical Geography	5.0
Elec		LIBR 10	Introduction to College Research	1.0
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15.0

Option	Optional 6-week summer session				
САТ	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT	
	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS				
			YEAR ONE TOTAL UNITS	45	



Fall 2021				
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		ENGL 45A	American Literature I: Beginnings to 1865	5.0
GE	Area 1C	COMM	Choose one from Comm 1A, 1B, 2, 3 or 4	5.0
Elec		CRWR 6	Introduction to Creative Writing	5.0
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	15.0

NOTES

				1
Winte	r 2022			
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Лаjor		ENGL 45B	American Literature II: 1865 to the Present	5.0
GE	Area 4	POLI 1	Introduction to Political Science	5.0
GE	Area 3A	ENGL 34C	Literature into Film	4.0
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	14.0
Sprin	g 2022			
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	TITLE	UNIT
Major		ENGL 17	Introduction to Shakespeare	4.0
GE	Area 4	HIST 17C	History of the U.S. from 1914 to the Present	4.0
Elec		SOC 23	Race & Ethnic Relations	4.0
Elec		SOC 28	Sociology of Gender	4.0
			TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	16
CAT	GE	COURSE	ТІТLЕ	UNIT
	AREA			
		 	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	0
			YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	45
			TEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS	43





	
FOOTHILL	G
YEAR ONE	

AA/AS DEGREE		
AREA OF INTEREST	CATALOG	
TRANSFER SCHOOL	TOTAL UNITS	
GE PATTERN	PLAN	

C	GE	COLLEGE					
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		NOTES
		ENGL 1A	Written Communication		5		
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
A./:]	-	
	r 2021 GE					1	
CAT	AREA	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
						1	
]	
						-	
				TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
]		
Sprin	g 2021		1				
<mark>Sprin</mark> CAT	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	-	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT		
-	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit
	GE	COURSE		TITLE	UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam
-	GE	COURSE			UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area.
-	GE	COURSE		TITLE TITLE TOTAL QUARTER UNITS	UNIT	GE COREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course.
CAT	GE AREA	COURSE	session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to
CAT	GE AREA		session		UNIT	GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wir another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneous with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence.
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	Session	TITLE		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced wit another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units which is the minimum units needed to earn a degree or transfer to the UC and CSU systems
CAT	GE AREA	ek summer	session	TOTAL QUARTER UNITS		GE COREQ PREREQ MAJOR ELEC	General Education: A course that fulfills a specific general education requirement. It can be replaced with another course that meets the sam GE area. Co-requisite: A course of study required to be taken simultaneousl with another course. Pre-requisite: A course required to taken before the next course in the sequence. Major: A course that is required for this AA/AS or ADT degree. Elective: A degree applicable course included to ensure the plan has 90 quarter units <i>which is the minimum</i>



N					
	UNIT	TITLE	COURSE	GE AREA	CAT
		TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
	UNIT	TITLE	COURSE	GE AREA	CAT
		TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
				05	
	UNIT	TITLE	COURSE	GE AREA	CAT
		TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
				CE -	
	UNIT	TITLE	COURSE	GE AREA	CAT
		TOTAL QUARTER UNITS			
		YEAR TWO TOTAL UNITS			
		TOTAL UNITS			



CAREER INFORMATION

NOTES